Spring Grove Horse Show 
Meeting
December 27, 2017

The meeting came to order at 7:05 p.m.
In attendance – Ina Roquet, Denise DeCicco, Marcy Jennison, Jessica Dreger
Absent -Joyce Tangney, Tony Caldara, Mary Hood, Derek DeCicco, Gloria Kraft


Treasurer’s Report – 

Current Balance 10,619.75.
Donations are not reflected in the balance and will be sent out.	
Phone calls were made to all the winners of the volunteer raffle. 2 of the 3 winners have replied and checks have been sent.
A thank you letter was received from Relay for Life.
A check was given to Ina for Renegade Riders Donation.

President’s Report -
Meeting Dates for 2018 are set for:
1/24, 2/28, 3/28, 4/25, 10/24, 11/28, 12/19
No Meetings during show season May through Sept.

Inventory was postponed due to the cold weather. 
The tractor and the water wagon will be addressed at a later meeting. 
Village approved the July 8th Show date for our Speed Show

Sponsorships- Marcy asked how the sponsors from previous years were handled. Denise explained she sends out letters in January to previous sponsors. A list was shared, and notes were made on possible new sponsors.

Show Bills- Changes on show bills are as follows:

English Western Performance Show- 
Class 36 will be Open Ranch Riding All Ages Western, W/T/C Rail Class
Class 37 will be Open Ranch Riding All Ages Western, W/T/C Pattern Class
Hunter Show-
Change of the Lettering to reflect Under Saddle (U/S) not U/F as printed
Fun and Action Show-
A Lead Line class was added and will be class 5 following the Bareback classes.
[bookmark: __DdeLink__112_471608836]Water Balloon classes will now be Water in a Cup classes
Costume class will be judged in placing 1 thru 6 like all other classes, removing sub-classes 1a, 1b, 1c.

Speed Show- 
Will consist of 24 Classes with the following age brackets: 8-13, 14-18 and 19-Over
Ina will create show bill and have patterns printed and laminated
All Show Bills-
Change Coggins wording to state “Current Negative Coggins”

Ina will create a small sheet with all the show dates to hand out at tack sales, to post at the show barns, website and facebook page.
Discussion was held on:
Entry cards and a way to simplify the process. Lots of ideas, no solution yet.
Volunteer positions, number of volunteers, Judges and Announcers.
[bookmark: _GoBack][bookmark: _GoBack]
Meeting adjourned at: 9:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,

Marcy Jennison
Recording Secretary
SGHS

